
LORETO DAY SCHOOL, DHARAMTALA 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Students, 

Greetings! 

I extend a warm welcome to all after the summer break and hope you have 

been able to enjoy some family time together.  

My hearty congratulations to all our ICSE 2018 candidates for their excellent 

results. I thank God for rewarding them and their teachers, for the hard work 

they put in. Their efforts are greatly appreciated and applauded by all. 

To Sister Anita, our Province Leader, to all the Loreto Sisters and to all the 

Principals of Loreto Day School, Dharamtala I offer my gratitude for the love, 

service and dedication with which they have helped this Institution  reach 

many meaningful milestones. 

My prayers and best wishes to Mrs. A. Gomes for her onward journey. I thank 

her for her leadership as a student, a teacher and an administrator of this 

institution. 

I look forward to a collaborative endeavour from all parents, teachers and 

students to help me crystallize Mary Ward's Vision, Mission and Core Values. I 

seek your support and prayers in proclaiming the Glory of God through our 

collective efforts and with an assurance of His Divine guidance and 

Leadership. 

Regards and prayers, 

M. Kapur 

(Principal) 


